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Friday 13th June 2025 
RE: Glastonperry 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming school music festival, Glastonperry, a celebration 
of music and performance by pupils in Reception to Year 6. 

The children have been working incredibly hard, rehearsing songs from well-known musicals. 
Their enthusiasm, dedication, and teamwork have been fantastic to see and we are excited for 
them to showcase their efforts in this special event. 

Glastonperry will take place on the Key Stage 1 playground on: 

Date: 20.06.2025 
Time: 10:00am – 12:00pm 
Entrance: Please enter via the Key Stage 2 gate 

We would love for as many parents and carers as possible to join us and share in the joy of the 
performances. Please note, the event is weather dependent and may be cancelled if it rains. 

While we encourage families to embrace the festival atmosphere and are welcome to bring a 
picnic to enjoy during the event, we kindly remind you that alcohol and smoking are strictly not 
permitted anywhere on the school site. 

The school will be taking photos during the festival to include in our end-of-term newsletter. 
Therefore, we ask that parents and carers do not take their own photographs. To ensure the 
safety and privacy of all our pupils, anyone seen taking photos will be asked to delete them 
from their device in the presence of a member of SLT. 

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating the musical talents of our wonderful pupils! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr L. Fellows 

Headteacher 
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